
From:  Administration Gabrieleno Indians <admin@gabrielenoindians.org>

Sent time:  11/07/2018 10:25:07 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

Hello Mindy 

Elva provided your number to reschedule the consultation for the Hollywood Center Project. Our next time we have available will
be on December 5th at 1pm. Please get back to us to see if this time and date will work for you.

Thank you 

Sincerely,

Brandy Salas 
Admin Specialist
Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians - Kizh Nation
PO Box 393
Covina, CA  91723
Office: 844-390-0787
website:  www.gabrielenoindians.org

http://www.gabrielenoindians.org

